


At this special time of year, people all over the world gather 
together to  remember the birth of Jesus Christ. 

With that in mind, I’d welcome the opportunity to have you 
join me at one of our church’s Christmas services this holiday 
season. If you’re interested in accepting this invitation, please 

let me know and I’d be happy to follow up with more details. 

LET’S CELEBRATE 
THE GIFT OF THE SAVIOR’S BIRTH!


